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Enjoy                     Believe                  Achieve 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Throughout this week, it has been lovely to welcome back to school most of the 

children who have been isolating at home; they have all been very happy to be back 

which was brilliant to see.  

Thank you once again for your continued support over all things Covid, it is very 

much appreciated! 

Thinking of others…… 

Thank you for all the FOOD BANK items which you have donated over this half 

term. Mrs Wilson has kindly delivered the items to St. Thomas’ Church Food Bank.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Alexander 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders for next week –              ‘WELCOME WEEK’ 

Please spread the word and remind friends and family with pre - school 

age children, that they are very welcome to come and visit us next 

week. 

Monday 18th -    Piano Keyboard Lessons   

Tuesday 19th –   Swimming     

                         Pro Sport 

Wednesday 20th –   Preschool Pumpkin Party   

        3.30pm Zoom Pupil Progress Meetings 

Thursday 21st     –  Flu vaccine Years Reception – Year 6 

   Visit from Garstang Librarian 

   3.30pm Zoom Pupil Progress Meetings 

   School closes for half term at 3.30pm and re-opens on Monday 1st 

   November. 
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Christmas Raffle 

This year, we are going to have three hampers of mixed Christmas 

treats! 

Donations of any Christmas treats towards the hampers, big or small 

would be very much appreciated – THANK YOU. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Zoom Pupil Progress Meetings 

We look forward to catching up with parents at the Zoom Pupil Progress 

meetings next week. 

If for any reason you have not been able to make an appointment which is 

convenient for you, then please contact the school office and we will be 

happy to organise a different time with your child’s class teacher.  

 

PTFA News 

Thank you so much, firstly for all your donations towards our stall at the Winmarleigh 

Village Hall Open Day last Sunday but also to all those parents and staff who gave their 

time on the day to man the stall. We were delighted to be able to donate £125 to the 

Village Hall Committee who held the event to raise money towards upgrading the stage. 

If you haven’t seen the newly refurbished village hall, then you are in for a real surprise 

– it looks fantastic!  

 

 


